FAIR BOARD MEETING TUESDAY AFTERNOON, FEERUARY 9, 1932.

The Washington County Fair Board met in the Chamber of Commerce rooms Tuesday afternoon, February 9, 1932. Members present were President Banks, Vice-presidents Minton and Hesse, and Secretary-manager Moore.

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

By nomination and unanimous vote C. D. Minton was elected president for 1932, H. T. Hesse first vice-president, and R. M. Banks second vice-president and treasurer. Ed. L. Moore was Elected as secretary-manager.

It was moved by Hesse, seconded by Banks, that the Shute Savings Bank be again made the depository for the Washington County Fair funds for the year 1932. Motion carried.

Most of the time was devoted to discussion of plans for a fair as proposed by Pomona Grange, but no definite decision was reached. It was decided that no action be taken until after President Minton had secured a definite legal opinion from Attorney-General I. H. VanWinkle, Salem, Oregon, regarding the legality of the plans proposed.

Meeting adjourned.

Ed. L. Moore, Secretary-Manager.